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16.           Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Supervisor Mitchell,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to discuss a matter regarding the 
upcoming 6th Annual Redondo Beach Swim organized by the Department of 
Beaches and Harbors. As we continue to plan for this event, we have 
identified a need to reduce the fee waiver amount from $5,000 to $3,000.

The Department of Beaches and Harbors is committed to promoting 
community engagement and providing opportunities for residents to enjoy our 
beautiful beaches. However, due to budget constraints and financial 
considerations, we believe that reducing the fee waiver amount will help us 
better allocate resources and ensure the sustainability of the event.

We understand that this change may impact some participants, but we 
believe it is necessary to maintain the overall success and longevity of the 
Redondo Beach Swim. We are confident that with your support, we can 
continue to provide a memorable and enjoyable experience for all attendees.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter. 

Best regards,

Monisha Parker
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